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Safety Training: A huge thank you to Officer 
Brad, for leading a staff safety training last 
Monday.  We learned so much!  As a result, we 
have some new safety protocols in our school.  
When you ring the doorbell, please stand in 
front of the camera. You will be asked, “How 
may I help you?”  You can respond with, “I am 
picking up my preschooler, Johnny.” You will 
also notice that we are keeping classroom, gym, 
and cafeteria doors locked while students are in 
those rooms.  These are efforts to improve the 
safety of the student body. 
 
V is for vegetables and volcanoes!  This week, 
Miss Marshall’s class made a volcano, and all 
the children ate a variety of vegetables for 
snack.  Miss Mary’s class learned about vampire 
bats, and visited the school library on Friday.  
We also enjoyed the stories of Jack and the 
Beanstalk, and Henny Penny.  In Jesus’ Time, we 
are studying parables, which are stories Jesus 
told as He teaches important matters of faith. 
 
JOURNEY TO THE CROSS:  The community is 
invited to this Easter learning experience, at 
Trinity Lutheran Church, on Thursday, April 18 
from 4-6 P.M.  As a traveler, you will walk in 
Jesus’ footsteps during Holy Week.  Smell the 
aroma of anointing perfume, taste Passover 
food, feel a crown of thorns, and so much more.  
You will hear about Jesus from Bible witnesses 
and be a part of the passion experience.  Bring 
your family!   
 

HOLY WEEK WORSHIP:  All are invited to 
services leading up to and including Easter: 
Thursday, April 18: 10:00 A.M. 
Friday, April 19:  
Easter Sunday, April 21: 6, 8:30, and 10:30 
worship services.  7:00 A.M. Easter breakfast in 
the Trinity Lutheran Church Fellowship Hall. 
 
COOKS’ NIGHT OUT: is this Tuesday, March 26 
at Applebee’s.  Pick up a flyer in the office, and 
take it with you to the restaurant.  A portion of 
your order will go back to Trinity! This is a fun 
way to connect with other school families while 
supporting our school! 
 
BOOK ORDER FORMS are available by the sign-
out books.  You can also place an online order.  
Instructions are on the hand-out.  Book orders 
are due THIS FRIDAY. 

ELEMENTARY SUMMER CAMP:  Do you have an 
elementary student that needs summer 
childcare?  Group Publishing is expanding their 
program into Greeley this summer.  They serve 
children ages 6-11.  Flyers are available in the 
school office.  Trinity will offer a summer 
program only for preschool-aged children this 
summer.  Watch for more details after spring 
break. 

~~~MARK YOUR CALENDARS~~ 
Tuesday, March 26:  Cooks’ Night Out at 
Applebee’s. 
 
Thursday, April 18: 4-6 PM: JOURNEY TO THE CROSS 
 
Thu/Fri/Sun, April 18, 19, 21: Holy Week and Easter 
worship services at Trinity. 
 
Friday, April 19, and Monday, April 22: NO SCHOOL 
OR CHILDCARE.  TRINITY IS CLOSED. 
 
Saturday, May 4: Ladies’ Tea at Trinity Lutheran 
Church – more info coming soon 


